
 

 

Boxwood Green Annual Homeowners Association Board of Directors Assignment 
September 17, 2020 

 
Eric Cheney, president of the Board of Directors welcomed everyone and called the meeting 

to order at 6:00PM. 

 

Members Present: 

- Eric Cheney 

- Sam Bready 

- Nancy Evans 

- Ronnie Gordon 

 

Members present reviewed, discussed and were voted into the following board positions: 

- President: Eric Cheney 

- Vice President: Ronnie Gordon 

- Secretary: Nancy Evans 

- Treasurer: Sam Bready 

- Member-at-Large: Norm Schaaf 

 

New Business:  

1. Sam bready put out a reminder that all committee members submit their annual 

budgets as soon as possible. 

2. Sam Bready discussed the advantages of shifting the HOA over to on-line banking 

procedures 

3. Ronnie Gordon would like the HOA to contact the SouthWest water authority and 

have them replant grass seed where they dug up the ground to install the water line leading 

out of the neighborhood from our water treatment facility. 

 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday evening, 12 November at 6:00PM at 86 Prince Phil-

lips Court. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00Pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eric D. Cheney 

President 


